
News story: All offices closed

Updated: Updated to include press contact details.

Due to the bad weather, all our offices are closed on Thursday 1 March and
Friday 2 March 2018.

All our online services are available to search and file your documents.

You won’t be able to use any ‘same day’ services during this time.

The contact centre is closed, and we won’t be able to answer any phone calls
or emails.

All press queries must be sent to press@companieshouse.gov.uk.

Sorry for the inconvenience.
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